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Townsend, Erle

From: Tayt Dame <taytd@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 1, 2024 2:41 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello, 

 

  I am against the proposal. I do not think we need to add this burden onto our citizens.  

Emissions standards are already extremely high. This only adds to the expense of vehicles, and 

would not have a significant impact on air quality to justify the expense. It also does not 

address the issues of overseas manufacturing, which is significantly worse. Having a rule to 

have an increased percentage of manufacturing have to be say within 2000 miles of the selling 

point might help. 

 

Thank you for listening, 

 

-Tayt Dame 

West Newfield, ME 


